



Read the story about three girls and Mr. Watson. Then answer questions 9 to 12.



"Knock, knock." "Please come in," Mr. Watson called out. Three young girls walked into the room. "Hello, Mr. Watson," said one. "I am Lisa, and these are my friends Sara and Kimberly. We talked on the phone yesterday about an interview." Mr. Watson greeted them with a warm smile. "Please have a seat. What do you want to interview me about?" "We have a group assignment," answered Lisa. "We were divided into groups by different jobs, and our group has to do a presentation about editors." "Great," Mr. Watson said. "So how much do you know about editors?" "Editors publish books, don't they?" Sara asked. "That's right," Mr. Watson replied. "Editors usually work to publish books, magazines, and newspapers, but they also work in broadcasting, advertising, and design as well." "What's your daily work routine like?" Kimberly asked shyly. "Editors help each other to research and plan what information they want to deliver to readers. Then they work with authors, illustrators, and designers to make the best printed or electronic products they can. They add and change things many times to make their products better," answered Mr. Watson. "What do you need to do to become an editor?" said Sara. "I suggest you learn not only from your school but also at libraries, museums, galleries, and many other places around you. Have an open mind. Editors do not work alone, so you should communicate with others well." "Thank you very much for your time. May we take a photo with you before we go?" Lisa asked. "Sure," Mr. Watson answered. The girls and Mr. Watson took a photo together. It was a special time for them all.

- * divide into:
- * broadcasting:
- * deliver:
- * add:

- * presentation:
- * advertising:
- * reader:
- * communicate with:

- * editor:
- * design:
- * author:

- * publish:
- * daily:
- * illustrator:
- * take a photo:

- * newspaper:
- * routine:
- * electronic:

9. Why did the three girls come to see Mr. Watson?

- (A) To ask about an assignment deadline
- (B) To interview him
- (C) To fight with him

10. How were the groups at Lisa's school divided?

- (A) By gender
- (B) By age
- (C) By different jobs

11. What does Mr. Watson suggest to the girls?

- (A) Learning only from school
- (B) Learning many things in different places
- (C) Getting used to working alone

12. What did the girls and Mr. Watson do at the end?

- (A) Take a photo together
- (B) Take a test
- (C) Clean the office



You finished the reading part.